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Thank you for the opportunity to provide comments on behalf of Climate Solutions with regards 
to the draft least-cost planning rules.  Climate Solutions fully supports the detailed comments 
provided by the Northwest Energy Coalition and we support the updating of these rules.   
 
We strongly support the Coalition’s emphasis in several places in their comments on the 
importance of thorough and transparent evaluation of alternatives means of meeting distribution 
and transmission system needs.  Smart grid technologies hold significant promise for lowering 
utility costs, increasing reliability, and delivering additional societal benefits.   
 
Climate Solutions is a non-profit organization (www.climatesolutions.org) working to help the 
Pacific Northwest to be a world leader in practical, profitable solutions to global warming.  We 
are coordinating a coalition of stakeholders that has identified smart energy as one of the 
region’s most significant economic development opportunities.  These stakeholders have spent 
several months studying the benefits of and barriers to wider infusion of smart grid technologies 
into the electric grid.  This research strongly supports the Northwest Energy Coalition’s 
comments.   
 
We look forward to being of assistance to the WUTC rulemaking deliberations.    
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